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Saint-Lin-Laurentides, Febuary 8th, 2023 

 

 

To Chats Canada Cats’ members 

 

 

Object : NOTICE TO MEMBERS – ASSESSMENT OF BREED ACTIVITIES 

 

The Breeds Committee has, among other things, the mandate to evaluate the 

activity of the breeds recognized at Chats Canada Cats in order to determine if 

the breeds should retain their status based on their activity and the interest of 

breeders in these breeds. 

 

The Breeds Committee calls for members, the following breeds are under 

evaluation: 

- Sokoke 

- York Chocolate 

The committee must assess the following criteria: 

1. the vigor of the breed in the world; 

2. the possibility of obtaining new breeders; 

a. of its place of origin, if the race is natural; 

b. by crossbreeding and rules of reappropriation, if the race was made by 

man; 

3. safeguarding processes put in place by recognized associations; 

4. If the breed will be produced in Canada within the next two (2) years; 

5. That steps are underway for the purchase of breeding stock and that these 

cats will be registered and presented to Chats Canada Cats competitions. 

 

If you have any information on these breeds, please share it with the Breeds 

Committee to allow for rigorous evaluation. Contact Mrs. Caroline Gamache, 

Director of the Breeds Committee: cgamache@chatscanadacats.ca 

 

DEADLINE : MAY 30TH 2023 

 

 

mailto:cgamache@chatscanadacats.ca

